FAASTeam EA68 presents:

What is an Approval for Return to Service

Event Details
The GAJSC feels pilots often have an incomplete
awareness of their responsibilities for the Tue, May 13, 2025 at 19:00 EDT
airworthiness of the aircraft they fly. That lack of

awareness can lead to accepting unairworthy Race City FLight Operations

aircraft for flight operations. This presentation 149 Yeager Rd
explains the importance of proper return to Mooresville, NC
service determination and documentation.

From Perth Road turn left into Lake Norman Airpark and proceed to L’
149 Yeager Road. The FBO is the last blue building on the left. Enter
the lobby for Race City Flight Ops and the seminar will be held in the SAFETY TEAM

large upstairs classroom area. Contact: PATRICK LOFVENHOLM

(704) 662-6227

info@racecityfo.com
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to i
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us Select #: EAG8137079
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/ Representative PATRICK
CHRISTOPHER LOFVENHOLM n/a

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as



soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



